OBERON COUNCIL
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PO Box 84

OBERON NSW 2787
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Contact: Jaclyn Burns
Your Ref:

A
6 June, 2016

Department of Planning & Environment
PO Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

Attention Ms J McNabb
Dear Ms McNabb,

| refer to the current Planning Proposal for the Titania Estate Extension being known as
Amendment 1 — to reduce the Minimum Lot Size for Part Lot 1 DP 1089826, being known
as 175 Titania Road, Oberon. Your reference PP_2014_OBER)_001.

Council requests an Alteration of Gateway Determination for the abovementioned proposal
to enable discussions with the Parliamentary Counsel to be completed to enable Gazettal of
the Planning Proposal as a result of the determination of the application by Council.

It is requested that an extension of Six (6) months be provided to enable this process to be
undertaken.

Should you require any further information relating to the above please do not hesitate to

contact Councils Health and Building Manager Mrs Jaclyn Burns on 63298132 during
normal office hours.

Yours faithfully

Gary e
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER

Our Ref. PR22-175 GW: JB



